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This week at Brambles we have been learning all about 

our families and new friends, having wonderful 

conversations at carpet time about our hobbies, pets 

and what we like to do for our special occasions. 

During free play there have been lots of opportunities 

to practice our fine motor skills with threading, peg 

boards and wind-up toys. 

On the art table we have been creating our own faces 

using a variety of transient art resources, we have 

been talking about our emotions and what makes us 

feel happy and sad. 

We have been making the most of all of our collected 

conkers outside and have been using these with our 

ball run in the garden, changing the height and incline 

of our gutters to see how fast and slow we can make 

them go. 

If you haven’t already, please could your child bring in 

a family photo that they can share with their Pre 

School friends at carpet time, this will then be 

displayed in our classroom. 

 

Our number of the week:  1 

Our key words: Me, family, home, hobbies, 

celebrations and pets. 
 

 

Something Special 
The application process for children due to start 

Primary School in September 2026 is now open, the 

closing date for applications is the 15th January 2026. 

You can access the online application via the 

Cambridgeshire County Council website. 

http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/admissions 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: All about Families by Usborne 

Books and I’m special, I’m Me! By Ann 

Meek 
 

Song: Head, Shoulders, Knees and Toes 

 
 

Rhyme: This is me 

 

Please ensure that if your child has grapes, 

tomatoes, olives or strawberries in their 

lunchboxes that they are quartered lengthways as 

it reduces the risk of choking. 

We unfortunately cannot cut them up so your 

child will be unable to eat them in Preschool. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 1st September 

Applications for Reception Open 

 

Monday 27th October- Friday 31st October 

Half term 
 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


